
 

POOL CLOSURE NOTICE 

 

Friday, November 22, 2024 and Saturday, November 23, 2024   
 

THIS IS TO ADVISE ALL USERS OF THE POOL, THAT BOTH POOLS AT THE           

NATIONAL AQUATIC CENTRE (NAC) WILL BE CLOSED AS FOLLOWS: 

 

i. On Friday, November 22, 2024, from 6:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for the 

2024 JDF Swimming Championships and reopened afterwards until 

the usual closing time at 7:00 p.m.  

 

ii. On Saturday, November 23, 2024, theNAC will be closed ALL DAY 

to facilitate the hosting of the 2024 ASAJ Prep/Primary Schools 

Swimming Championships  

 
WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE WHICH THIS ACTION MAY CAUSE BUT ANTICIPATE YOUR USUAL 

COOPERATION WITH US IN THIS MATTER.  PLEASE BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY.  

 

By Order: Facilities Manager 

        November 18, 2024   


